
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings AWS Central Louisiana Section Members & Friends. 
 
 
We hope all is well with our membership during the current COVID-19 crisis; it has been difficult to 

conduct meetings with current restrictions. It is our hope that we will be able to conduct a membership 

meeting in June. 

 

In our last mailing we announced that in May we would hold an election for Officers for the AWS 

Central Louisiana Executive Committee. As of the 5/15/2020 deadline we have had no one 

nominated for any of the posted positions. With that, the current Executive Committee will retain their 

positions unopposed for the next calendar year 6/1/2020-5/31/2021 the executive committee will 

consist of the following; 

 
Chairman   Tom Malo 
Chairman – in Training Michael Stuchlick    
1st Chair   David Moore (appointed) 
2nd Chair    Sean Jones 
Treasurer    Brandon Dubroc 
Secretary    Sammy Bass 
Past Chairman  Don Sanders 
Librarian 
 

If any of the AWS Central Louisiana Section members have meeting topic or suggestions for future 

meeting or meeting locations please contact Tom Malo at tom.malo@distran.com  

  
Thank you, 

 

The AWS Central Louisiana Board 
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